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On June 20, 2024, Ambassador Nishimaki invited 10 members of JICA Overseas Cooperation 

Volunteers (JOCV) and 3 experts engaged in the Northern Namibia Small-Scale Farmers' 

Livelihood Enhancement Project (N-SHEP) to his official residence for an activity 

briefing. After the presentations by the members and experts, Ambassador Nishimaki 

offered words of encouragement and ascertained that he will continue to promote JICA's 

excellent activities to the Namibian government for the further development of bilateral 

relations. 
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